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Good afternoon Mai,
 
I have attached photos to this email and entered them into AMANDA showing the current condition
of the bushes at 1143 Churchill St. The first and third photos show the Como Ave side of the
property (from the front and rear) and the second photo shows the Churchill St side.
 
Although there has been significant improvement to the access to the sidewalk, there are still areas
where the shrubs overhang the sidewalk. Maybe I am being overly critical, but I would appreciate
Marcia’s opinion on whether they are acceptable.
 
Please let me know if there is anything else that you need for tomorrow’s hearing.
 
Thanks,
Dick
 

Richard Kedrowski
DSI Inspector II
Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101
P: 651-266-9141 Fax: 651-266-1919
richard.kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us

 
 

mailto:Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://www.stpaul.gov/
http://www.stpaul.gov/mfb
http://www.stpaul.gov/myt
http://www.stpaul.gov/mtw

— - > FL AT,
S :.‘ﬁr(‘;._a?.,f - ey 4.b', [ -
= A LR SR

7
woiat

-
KPS
s

-
- ~

g ': g ¢ N y
Rz
- $ ..-. 2 .













SAINT PAUL
MINNESOTA
















